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HEALTH CENTERS 

Canoga Park 
(818) 340-3570 

 

L.A. Mission College 
(Student Health Center) 
(818) 362-6182 

 

Maclay Middle School 
(Health Center for Children) 
(818) 897-2193 

 

Pacoima 
(818) 896-0531 

 

San Fernando 
(818) 365-8086 

 

Santa Clarita 
(661) 673-8800 

  

Sun Valley 
(818) 432-4400 

 

Teen Health Center 
(San Fernando High School) 
(818) 365-7517 

 

Transitions to Wellness 
& Homeless Mobile Unit 
(818) 765-8656 

 

Valencia 
(661) 287-1551 

 

Van Nuys Adult 
(818) 988-6335 

 

Van Nuys Pediatric 
Health & WIC Center 

(818) 778-6240 
 

 
DENTAL CENTERS 

Rainbow 
(Canyon Country) 
(661) 673-8888 

 

San Fernando 
(818) 365-8086 

 

Sun Valley 

(818) 432-4400 
 
 

DUI PROGRAM 
(818) 365-2571 

 
WIC PROGRAM 
(818) 361-7541 

October 4, 2016 
 
Van Nuys Neighborhood Council 
P.O. Box 3118 
Van Nuys, CA 91404 
 
Dear Van Nuys Neighborhood Council Board Members, 
 

With the holiday season just around the corner, Northeast Valley Health 
Corporation (NEVHC) is beginning to plan for our Annual Holiday Toy Drive and 
Santa Visits. 
 

Every December, NEVHC hosts Santa Visits at seven of our primary care 
health centers where a young patient (newborn to age 10) receives a brand new toy, 
a healthy snack and a picture with Santa Claus.  Last year, with the help of generous 
donations, we were able to distribute more than 1,000 new toys.  This year, it is our 
wish to brighten the lives of many more of our young patients. 
 

NEVHC is one of the nation’s largest community health centers providing care 
for the uninsured and medically unserved residents in the San Fernando and Santa 
Clarita valleys.  Our young patients are some of the most vulnerable residents of our 
community.  We invite you to adopt one of our seven health centers by sponsoring 
holiday gifts for our pediatric patients.  Your contribution, whether large or small, is 
genuinely appreciated and needed.  
 

Here is how you can help:  

 Donate new toys (each worth a minimum of $10) for children ages 
newborn to 10 year olds; or 

 Sponsor a group of 30 children at one of our Health Centers with a 
donation of $300, or 30 new toys; or   

 Host a Toy Bin at your respective site to help collect toy donations; or  

 Make a monetary contribution, and we will purchase the toys.  
Checks may be made out to NEVHC and mailed to:  
Northeast Valley Health Corporation, Attn: Toy Drive 
1172 N. Maclay Ave., San Fernando, CA  91340. 

 
If you have any questions or need additional information, please feel free to 

contact me at (818) 270-9540 or saalihakhan@nevhc.org.  On behalf of our young 
pediatric patients, we thank you in advance for your kind consideration. 
 
Sincerely,  
 

Saaliha Khan 
 
 
Saaliha Khan 
Government and Community Relations Manager 

 
 
 
Northeast Valley Health Corporation is a 501(c) (3) nonprofit organization.  Federal Tax ID is 23-
7120632. 

http://www.nevhc.org/
mailto:saalihakhan@nevhc.org

